
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE

CITY OF BERNE

The City of Berne will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on April 22, 2024, at City 
Hall located at 158 W. Franklin Street, Berne, IN 46711 to present and receive 
public comments on the City’s 2024 Phase II LTCP Improvements – Preliminary 
Engineering Report.  The report summarizes the plan for improvements to the 
sanitary collection systems with the requirements of the Indiana Department 
of Environmental Management’s State Revolving Loan Fund.  A summary 
of this report will be presented at this hearing.  The completed Preliminary 
Engineering Report is available for public inspection and review at Berne City 
Hall.  The Public is invited to appear and speak on the merits of the proposed 
Report and Plan at the public hearing.  Written comments concerning the 
Report may be filed at any time prior to the hearing and for a period of five (5) 
days following the hearing at the City Hall located at 158 W. Franklin Street, 
Berne, IN 46711.  Written comments will also be accepted during the hearing.  
For further information, contact Laurie Craig, Administrative Assistant, at (260) 
589-8526 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

	 Gregg A. Sprunger
	 Mayor
	 April 5, 2024
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